


THE GREAT AUSTRALIAN RALLY

The Great Australian Rally picks up a new sponsor.

For various reasons Transurban who were to be the Sponsor of The Great Australian Rally on
23 January have retired from the sponsorship of this event making a compensation payment
going to the Peninsula Health Care Network in doing so.

They have been replaced as the major sponsor by the RACV (Royal Automobile Club of
Victoria) who this year have decided to sponsor for the first time for many years - 3 events. The
first being the Bay to Brook event and the second being The Veteran Rally to Ballarat and
commencing in January next year for the first time they have agreed to donate the sum of
$25,000 to the Peninsula Health Care Network to become the major sponsor of The RACV
Great Australian Rally.

This opens up a whole new range of possibilities having a very significant sponsor involved in
the event.

We have also recently received approval from the Army to use the Officer Cadet School Parade
Ground at Portsea as the end of the Rally and as the location where we will put on display all
the entered vehicles and enjoy the picnic atmosphere for the afternoon and perhaps a swim at
the beach.

RUN TO FLINDERS
This event was well participated in and some 19 members in various attractive Classic cars
journeyed to the Mornington Peninsula and had several stops at some of the tourist locations
where Craft and Artifacts etc were available. We finished up at Flinders Hotel for a very nice
lunch and after that everybody departed to the four wind to look at some of their own favored
spots.

We personally went the Antique Store in Tyabb Road, Moorooduc and were amazed at the wide
variety of high class antiques that were available.

All in all a good day with good friends.

A VISIT TO WERRIBEE PARK & OPEN RANGE 70O

What a lovely day the sum was shining the members were happy and the animals were grazing
contentedly as we jogged around the Zoo grazing grounds in a bus.

The Zoo consists mainly of grass eating animals not meat eating animals and they seemed to
be reasonably content sharing the grazing land with other exotic animals - hippo’s rhino’s,
zebra’s, camels, deer, giraffe’s, bison and even an Australian fox that had wandered in.

We recommend that you visit the Zoo if you missed out coming with us and don’t forget to visit
the Mansion as they have done a lot of restoration, furnishing and presentation work. The
Mansion is very much up-graded from when we visited about 8 years ago
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